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AGENDA ITEM 5 
 
COUNCIL – 30 SEPTEMBER 2009 
 
 
PUBLIC QUESTION 
 
 
Question 1 
 
Steve Wright, Bishop’s Stortford, has submitted the following question to the 
Executive Member for Planning Policy and Transport: 
 
 
The off Street Residential Season Tickets (for Crown Terrace Car Park) are 
being withdrawn without consultation and without the opportunity to purchase 
a resident’s on-street parking permit at the rate of £31.50 per annum as is 
available to similarly affected residents in other parts of Bishop’s Stortford. 
Can you please explain why this is the case? 
  


